
 

Ready, Respectful, Resilient 
Headteacher: Mrs T Price BA (Hons) MA Ed 

CM/JP 
 
18th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 6 – visit to the Potteries Museum, 11th and 12th July 2024 

As part of our history curriculum, we have arranged for our Year 6 pupils to visit the Potteries 
Museum on either 11th or 12th July 2024 depending on their class. 

 
Pupils will have the opportunity to look at The Staffordshire Hoard and take part in a Saxon themed 
workshop. They will also have time to visit the Museum Shop, so a small amount of money can be 
brought in on the day. 

 
Pupils will leave school at approximately 9.15am and will be back no later than 3.30pm (traffic 
dependent). School uniform should be worn. 

This is a fully funded trip so the expectation is that ALL pupils will attend. Please give your consent 
via Arbor by 21st June 2024. A packed lunch will be required and if necessary, this can be purchased 
through the school at a cost of £2.50 or as a free meal entitlement. To order a packed lunch (please 
order even if you have free meals), email hdalgleish@jamesbateman.staffs.sch.uk with your child’s 
name and preference of a ham, cheese or tuna sandwich. 

For your information, 6AF and 6BR will visit the museum on Thursday 11th July whilst 6LJ and 6FC 
will visit on Friday 12th July. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you require any further information. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs A Finch 
Year 6 Progress Leader 

 
 
 
 
 

 
James Bateman Middle School, Park Lane, Knypersley, Staffordshire, ST8 7AT. 
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